
 

 

 

 

       

 

  

 

  

Important Health Plan Announcement! 
 
  
Magellan Health's subsidiary, Magellan Rx Management, discovered a potential data 
breach related to protected health information  
  
Important announcement for Health Plan members receiving pharmacy services 
managed by Magellan Rx Management: 
  
On July 5, 2019 Magellan Health's subsidiary, Magellan Rx Management, discovered a 
potential data breach related to protected health information of the following health 
plans: 

• Posted on 11/13/2019- Florida Blue 
• Posted on 11/13/2019- TennCare 
• Posted on 11/18/2019- Independent Health 
• Posted on 11/22/2019- Emblem 
• Posted on 11/27/2019- Alliant Health Plans 
• Posted on 11/27/2019- ConnectiCare Inc 
• Posted on 11/27/2019- Horizon BCBS NJ 

Please click here for more information 
 
For more information, please contact brokerresources@martinins.com  

   

Any Questions or Feedback? 
Please contact Jessica Martin 

jessmartin@martinins.com 
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